
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

MUNICIPAL COURT LAW CERTIFICATION 

 

Applications for Municipal Court Law Certification are currently available.  The postmark 

or hand delivery deadline for submitting a completed application is no later than May 31, 2013. 

 

For your convenience, applications are available from the Board’s website at: 

www.njbac.org or requested from: 

 

Supreme Court of New Jersey 

Board on Attorney Certification 

PO Box 965 

Trenton, NJ   08625-0965 

(609) 984-3077 

 

        Mark Neary 

Dated: April 25, 2013     Clerk of the Supreme Court 

 

 


